
July 29th, 2009 
 
Monticello Country Club 
 
Attention: Rick Traver 

     General Manage/Superintendent 
      Kristi Dostal 
      Golf Professional 
 
I and the Tuesday morning ladies golf league would like to acknowledge how 
professionally represented your banquet staff, Wanda/ Bar, restaurant manage & Beth/ 
head chef, were for our ladies friend/ guest day golf luncheon on Tuesday, July 28th 2009. 
Their organization and attentiveness to responses from start o finish including working 
with us on cost setup to special requests the evening prior to the event were with no 
question fabulous and outstanding. The staff, Wanda and Beth handled all the banquet 
entrees and liquor orders promptly and well presented with a great attitude which we 
appreciate very much!  We also experience the same each Tuesday during our lunch. 
 
This reflects on future business and I would consider their talents in our needs next year. 
 
Respectfully submitted by,  
 
Char D. / Guest day chair 
Along with Nancy H. & Karen S. 
And the Tuesday morning Ladies golf league 


